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UALU 354 Federal 

Credit Union 

Office Closings: 

Thursday, December 24- close at noon 
Friday, December 25- Christmas  
Friday, December 31- close at 1pm  
 

2020 
A Reminder to Members of 
Local 354 on Dues Check Off 
Quarterly dues will be 
deducted from your Credit 
Union account in December. If 
you need to deposit funds into 
your account to cover this 
deduction, please be sure to 
have the funds in your account 
by the beginning of the month 
in order to be included on the 
dues check off. 
 

Happy Holidays to our 
members from the Board 
and staff  of UALU 354 
Federal Credit Union! 

 

Pauline Kriston Scholarship 

The Credit Union awards one member a 

$500 college scholarship each year. All full 

time students who maintain active 

members’ accounts with the Credit Union 

are eligible to apply. Applications will be 

available January 1, 2019 and must be 

received back in our office no later than 

April 1
st
 in order to be considered. For 

more information or if you are interested 

in applying, please call the Credit Union at 

724-925-9354 or 1-800-344-3540 and we 

will be glad to assist you.  

 

Christmas will soon be here. 
Remember that the Credit Union 
offers Signature loans up to 
$3,000.00 at 5% for up to 24 months. 
If you are interested in applying for a 
loan, call or stop by the Credit Union 
and we will be glad to help you. 

*All loans are subject to Board approval 

 

If you plan to withdraw more than 

$500.00 in cash from your account, 

please notify the Credit Union at least 

one day in advance so that we can be 

sure to have the funds available for you. 

 

UALU 354 FEDERAL CREDIT UNION             OFFICE STAFF                                  Your savings Federally Insured 

       PO DRAWER I      Diane Obitko  Manager             to $250,000 

           YOUNGWOOD, PA 15697     Jennifer Warrington  Asst. Mgr                         NCUA 

       724 925 9354 or 1 800 344 3540                          National Credit Union Administration 

                     a US Government Agency 

 


